




July 20, 2023

Dear Board of Directors,

I have decided to leave my position as Director of the competition team.  My final day will be September 4, 2023.

[bookmark: _GoBack]It has been a pleasure to work with our youngest dancers and their parents.  I’m proud of what we have accomplished over the past two years, including the growth and success of our youngest dancers and building relationships with the community and other dance groups and dance instructors. It goes without saying how excited I was to be the director when Hannah and Andrew became national champions and were chosen to represent the USA in Italy. 

I look forward to watching the competition team continue to grow and flourish for years to come. I hope the transition will be smooth, and I'm happy to assist in any way I can with the upcoming efforts to recruit a new person for this position, including making recommendations. 

Sincerely,


Fran Beaudoin







